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Diary Dates 

 
  
Friday 31st March 3.15pm – School closes 
for holidays. 
School closed from 1st April- Monday 17th 
April (inclusive) 
Tuesday 18th April - School reopens for 
pupils and staff 
Thursday 27th April Parent Council “Shorts 
and Shades” Parties (see below) 
Monday 1st May- School closed for May 
holiday. 
Thursday 4th May 6-7 pm Family Learning 
sessions in school 
Wednesday 31st May and Thursday 1st 
June School Musical performances 
Week beginning Monday 5th June Sports 
Week 
Thursday 8th June Sports Races- afternoon 
(please note change of date) 

 
Another term is drawing to a close and a busy 
one it has been! Each class has completed 
another learning context. Some classes have 
had visits to support their learning, other 
classes have had visitors in school. We have 
shared our learning with family, shared 
progress at Pupil Progress Meetings, had a 
wide variety of sport clubs and attended 
sporting tournaments. Our learners have been 
progressing and achieving and we should be 
proud of their positive attitude and effort. We 
are looking forward to Term 4; to Sports Week, 
Family Learning (families attending will gain 
points towards the Sports Trophy!), Nursery 
transition events, new contexts for learning 
and of course our school musical, Annie! 
I wish you a very happy holiday and I look 
forward to welcoming the children and staff 
back on Tuesday 18th April. 

Mrs R. Donnelly 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who bought a red nose 
for Comic Relief on Friday 24th March. East 
Plean Primary School and Nursery raised a 
whopping £320.00 for Comic Relief! Well done 
everyone that is fundraising to be proud of. You 
have helped so many people everywhere- Global 
Citizenship in action. 
 

Visit East Plean Primary School’s new 
website! 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/st/eastplean/ 
 

 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter 

@Eastpleanps 
 
  

 
 

Parent Council 

 
Thursday 27th April 2017 

Our Parent Council are organising “Shorts and 
Shades” Parties for P1-3 and P4-7 on 
Thursday 27th April. The P1-3 party will be 
5.30pm-6.45pm and P4-7 will be 7pm-8.30pm. 
Entry price will include refreshments. Children 
are invited to dress up in t-shirts and shorts for 
the party. Flyers will be distributed after the 
holidays.  

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/st/eastplean/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwihuMfA0JXLAhXEC5oKHaVGCi0QjRwIBw&url=https://about.twitter.com/press/twitter-brand-policy&psig=AFQjCNHG3PJhpgoP9ti9itzrqCVQ1AIR5w&ust=1456582876723597
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwitvJ78pLrSAhXHuBQKHTbeB70QjRwIBw&url=http://brennanevents.ie/themed-events/theme-nights/&psig=AFQjCNHQoWilejr8TpheWiKoc6O9ofVemA&ust=1488628878584962


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep your kids active during the school holidays 

with our Active kids holiday programme - we have 

plenty of fun sports and activities to suit all ages 

and to keep the children entertained! 

Active kids Easter 2017 programme 

PEAK camps activities here - PEAK play, PEAK 

fun & PEAK fit  

To book a place please call 01786 273555 or visit 

The PEAK or Forthbank performance sport centre. 

 
 

 
 

Please note school musical tickets go on 
general sale on Tuesday 2nd May. Tickets can 
be purchased from the school office between 

9am-10am and 1.30pm-3.30pm. 
Tickets prices are: 

Adults £5.00 
Children £2.50 

Primary 6 
  

On Wednesday 22nd March Primary 6 visited 
Hopetoun House as part of their Victorian 

context. The visit included role play as servants,  
writing with quill pens, cleaning and making 
butter! Life as a Victorian servant was hard 

work! 
 

 

 

Achievements 

 
Well done to Rebecca, P6, for representing East 
Plean Primary School in the Forth Valley Schools 

Cross Country Championship in Bo’ness on 
Tuesday 28th March. 

Rebecca did exceptionally well in her race.  
We are very proud of you Rebecca!  

 
Well done to Moray, P6. He took part in 

Triathlon finals in Milton Keynes as part of the 
Scottish Mini Team. He gained two personal 

bests! 
 

We have many accomplished athletes in East 
Plean Primary School who are striving to 

achieve and succeed. Keep up the hard work 
and effort! 

http://www.activestirling.org.uk/App/uploads/00692_Active%20Kids%20Easter2017%20Programme-2017-240117_v2-Single%20pages.pdf
http://www.activestirling.org.uk/App/uploads/00691%20PEAK%20Camps%20PDF-201216_v3.pdf
http://www.activestirling.org.uk/App/uploads/00691%20PEAK%20Camps%20PDF-201216_v3.pdf

